

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

June 12, 2015

Dear St. Stan's Families:

As we end the 2014-2015 school year, I could not be any more grateful for the joy the families, students, teachers, and staff have brought me. My first year, as the principal of St. Stan's, was amazing and I would not have traded one minute of it. I hope that each of you had a similar experience this year. I know each student is anxious for what summer brings. We all look forward to friends, fun, vacations, swimming and sleeping late! I wish each of you a relaxing, fun-filled, blessed summer. I hope each of you rests up and returns on August 31st ready to attack a new year of learning.

Studies indicate that all students lose academic ground over the summer break; that is why each teacher creates a summer work packet to complete and **MUST BE** turned in when your child returns to school. You can access the work packets by going to our web site's home page at sskschool.org. On the right side of the web page, there will be a link to summer work packets. It will also link you a supply list of items your child will need to begin their next academic year. Click on that link and then look for the information pertaining to the grade level your child will be **ENTERING** in the fall. If you have any issues the school office is open throughout the summer from 8:30 to 1:00. I suggest that in order for the work packet to have its optimum impact, a little should be done each week of the break.

I will certainly miss you but at no point during the summer will any of you leave my prayers. I will carry you with me until I see you again. God Bless you!

As Always in His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Principal



St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

June 10, 2015

Dear St. Stan's Families:

Each year, the administration reviews the strengths of our faculty; in doing so, teachers may be transferred into different grades. Stability in a grade is very important but so is finding a good fit for the subject matter being taught. Additionally, some teachers will be moving on from St. Stan's for health reasons or to further their education. It is with great pleasure that I announce to you the faculty for the 2015-2016 academic year.

Pre-School Mrs. Jeanne Ortman Music/ MS Social Studies Mrs. Debra Kubeck

Kindergarten Mrs. Betty Vitale Computers Mrs. Magdalene Florczak

First Grade Mrs. Kathy Krolick Art/Gym Mrs. Allison Laffey

Second Grade Mrs. Angela Augustyne Spanish Ms. Stacey Peralta

Third Grade Ms. Catherine Eber Library Mrs. Andrea Smith

Fourth Grade Mrs. Lisa Grover

Fifth Grade Mrs. Lori Hodder

Sixth Grade Homeroom/ Middle School Science & Advanced Math Ms. Katie Zavoda

Seventh Grade Homeroom/ Middle School Language Arts Mrs. Danielle Zygmund

Eighth Grade Homeroom/ Middle School Math & Religion Mrs. Irene Foret

Sincerely,

Elena Malinconico Principal